
 

Values Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

 

Our focus value this half term is BE RESPONSIBLE 

 

Responsibility is one of our five core values at Greenholm Primary School, and 

we will be focusing on what that this looks like over this half term. Many of our 

values overlap and we will still be praising the others when we see them 

however, most of our assemblies will be focused on Responsibility.  

The children will be working on what responsibility is and how we can all work 

towards responsible actions and behaviours both in and outside of school.  Below 

is a table to help guide you on what behaviours we would like to see. 

Be Responsible 

What we will see in school What you can see at home 

We are responsible for taking care of 

our school, our friends and our world 

by making thoughtful choices.  

 

-Having a positive attitude to work, 

others and the environment.  

- We tell the truth 

Taking care of yourself 

Personal care is important, such as 

getting enough sleep, eating healthy 

foods, being active and practicing 

good hygiene. 

 

Cleaning up after yourself 

 



- Making sensible choices and being a 

good role model  

- We own up to what we do and make 

things right 

 

Look after your items and treating 

them well 

 

Getting your own bag and items ready 

for the day 

 

If your child wows you in some way by being consistently responsible, please 

nominate them for the Values Hero Award by emailing the school office at 

enquiry@grnholm.bham.sch.uk with your reasons why. We will try our best to 

highlight this effort in our whole school assembly.  

 

Thank you for working with us and helping to develop our children’s character.  
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